
digital access scheme

Many vital services have moved online since the 
start of the COVID-19 (Coronavirus) pandemic. In 
addition, the pandemic has highlighted the ‘digital 
gap’.

That is why Kent County Council established the 
Helping Hand’s Scheme, allocating funding to 
tackle digital exclusion across the county.  

One of the ways we are doing this is through our 
Hardware Access Scheme. Professionals can 
refer individuals to this scheme. Find out more by 
visiting digitalkent.info/HAS.  


